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Walter District

December 2, 2019

Mr. Peter J. Taormina

Monterey Peninsula Engineering
192 Healy Ave

Marina, CA, 93933

Subject: Main Avenue and Madrone Pipeline Restoration Project
Contract No. C0633, Project No. 26564001
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Peter Taormina:

In accordance with Article 21.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion
Letter for the subject contract and established the completion of the project.

A Final Inspection for the subject project was performed on November 6, 2019. Completion of
all Deficiency List items has been attested to by the District Staff.

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated December 2, 2019, from
Contractor.

Therefore, in accordance with Article 21.01.06 Acceptance of Work, | will recommend that the
District Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

If you have any questions, contact me at (408) 630-2609 or by e-mail at
jjenkins @valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

Joel Je‘nkin,?

Senior Engineer, Acting Unit Manager
Pipelines Project Delivery Unit

cc: T. Bramer, E. Aryee, V. Onuoha, L. Dalrymple, Contract File

Our mission is to provide Silicon Valley safe, clean water for a healthy life, environment, and economy.
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